1/04/2014

I had the pleasure of using Mr. Scott for my refinance in Chetek Wisconsin.  

I had originally spoken with Justin only after I had begun the process with a separate lender, Justin followed up with me periodically; never overly pushy, and when my original lender could not close the loan; Justin stepped in and made a seamless process of it.


In retrospect I would have used Justin originally, and I am pleased with the over smoothness of the transaction, he was very detailed and explained everything thoroughly, we also got to communicate on a personal level and I intend to utilize him in future transactions.  

Thank you

Garver & Mary Brown

Chetek, WI

